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Dexter, Missouri - Three Rivers College would like to invite you to their Open House on
Tuesday, August 6th from 2 p.m. - 6 p.m.  The Dexter Campus is located at 515 West
Market St.

Malden, Tuesday, August 6th 2 p.m. - 6 p.m.

Kennett, Tuesday, August 6th 2 p.m. - 6 p.m.

Poplar Bluff Campus, Thursday, August 8th 2 p.m. - 6 p.m.



All open house events will give prospective students the opportunity to apply for
admission at Three Rivers, receive help with financial aid applications, and learn
about the process of registering for classes at Three Rivers. The events will also
give prospective students the ability to meet Three Rivers staff, and to take a
closer look at the college's facilities and classrooms. Refreshments will be
provided.

"So many people might drive past our locations and not realize everything that's
available to them," said Bill Hampton, Director of the Center at Dexter. "We want
to give them a chance to meet us in person, to see the kind of opportunities that
we can offer them. We want people to visit, even if they're just curious."

Those interested in atttending Three Rivers can browse available courses by
clicking "Search for Classes" at trcc.edu.

Current students can register online through the myTRCC system. To apply for
admission to Three Rivers online, visit trcc.edu/admissions. Advising sessions are
currently open for any current or future students wishing to discuss their college
goals. New students must meet with an advisor before registering.

For more information about the open house events, or to learn more about taking
classes at Three Rivers College, contact the Poplar Bluff campus at 573-840-
9605; Center at Sikeston at 573-472-5223; Center at Kennett at 573-888-6381;
Center at Dexter at 573-614-1081; and the Center at Malden at 573-276-3529.
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